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Fiscal Estimate Narratives
DOT 2/3/2014

LRB Number 13-3997/1 [Introduction Number SB-501  |Estimate Type  Original

Description
Agricultural emergency permits issued by the Department of Transportation for vehicles transporting

oversize loads

Assumptions Used in Arriving at Fiscal Estimate

Current law allows DOT to issue agricultural emergency permits, upon determination by the Department of
Agriculture, Trade and Consumer Protection that an agricultural emergency exists. Agricultural emergency
permits allow vehicles transporting certain loads to exceed width limits that ordinarily apply. This bill modifies
the list of commodities that may be transported under the permit, increases the width limit by 5", and allows
vehicles to exceed normal height requirements by 1 foot to 14'6", which are similar to neighboring states.
The proposal will have no fiscal impact on DOT.

Long-Range Fiscal Implications

None.



